
 

 

  

[Date] 

 

 

[Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip] 

          

Dear [Name],  

 

We are very pleased that you have chosen to make an expense-paid visit to the University 

of Utah’s campus to evaluate our academic and athletics programs.   

 

Please find enclosed the NCAA’s list of banned substances and a copy of the University 

of Utah’s graduation rates for your review.  The NCAA requires institutions to send you 

this important information in the hope that it will assist you in selecting an institution and 

preparing for college.   

 

We would also like to take this opportunity to inform you that NCAA rules only allow 

you to take a maximum of five expense-paid visits to Divisions I or II NCAA member 

institutions, with no more than one visit to any single institution.  NCAA rules further 

require that your visit shall not exceed 48 hours, and that meals and entertainment may 

only be provided to you, your parents, and/or your spouse.  Although it is permissible for 

the University to pay for your transportation expenses to campus and back home we may 

not pay for your parents, legal guardian or spouse’s travel expenses. 

 

In addition, you should be aware that NCAA rules limit the number of telephone calls, 

evaluations, and off-campus contacts that any coach may have with you or your parents.  

For information regarding NCAA recruiting regulations, please refer to the NCAA Guide 

for the College-Bound Student-Athlete at the following web address:  

 

http://www.ncaa.org/library/general/cbsa/2006-07/2006-07_cbsa.pdf 

 

The coaching staff is extremely pleased that you have accepted our invitation to visit our 

beautiful campus.  We anxiously anticipate your arrival and hope that your visit will be 

an enjoyable one.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Chris Rogers 

Director of Athletics Compliance 
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